March 1, 2022

From: Sandesh Tawari & Shikha Tawari
705 Vista Grande, Los Altos, CA

Dear Neighbor,

We hope you are doing well! My wife (Shikha) and I (Sandesh) bought
our home last year after looking for over a year for the perfect location to
raise our family along with that of my brother’s. We’ve been blessed
with our family of four including our 2 energetic kids aged 6 & 11 who study in Los Altos. My Brother stays in
San Mateo and is looking forward to moving down to South Bay too to be closer to us.

It has always been our dream to raise our joint family in a nice and quiet neighborhood where we would feel safe
with the kids going out to the back yard to play by themselves or get together with other friends. We truly believe
that by subdividing this large lot into two we have the opportunity to build two individual single-family houses in
future for us, which we plan to design in accordance with the City’s guidelines & neighborhood.

We’re reaching out to you to share the T-Map plans and keep you in the loop of the proposed subdivision which is
scheduled for Planning commission hearing on March 3rd 2022, which can be accessed by scanning this QR
Code.

Words can’t describe just how excited our whole family is for the success of this first step and we’re looking
forward to being a part of this wonderful neighborhood!

Sincerely, E E

Tawari Family =
L
CC:
1. 706 Vista Grande Ave
2. 714 Vista Grande Ave E E
3. 715 Vista Grande Ave = A
4. 1591 Dennis Ln S N ME
5. 1255 Springer Rd
6. 184 Springer Rd
7. 160 Springer Rd
8. 685 Blinn Ct
ACKNOWLEDGEMENT:

We have received & reviewed the plans & our remarks are as under:

We are fine with the subdivision. We encourage planting more trees to compensate for the ones
removed, and leave enough setback from street to keep a consistent look with the neighborhood.

Name:  Will Deng

Address: - Vista Grande Ave
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